

Memorandum

Planning and Development Department Policy Planning

To:

Mayor and Councillors

Date:

September 23, 2010

From:

Terry Crowe

File:

Manager, Policy Planning

Re:

OCP Update at Planning Committee on September 28, 2010

The purpose of the memorandum is to advise that, at the end of the Planning Committee meeting on September 28, 2010, Policy Planning staff will be providing a verbal update regarding the October 2010 round of OCP consultation.

The update will advise as to what the October round of OCP consultation will involve (e.g., housing options, transportation, parks) and how it will occur (e.g., open house venues, Web site information, surveys).

For clarification please, contact me at 604-276-4139.

Terry Crowe

Manager, Policy Planning

TTC:ttc

pc:

- Joe Erceg, MCIP, General Manager, Planning and Development
- Brian J. Jackson, MCIP, Director of Development
- Victor Wei, P. Eng., Director, Transportation
- Holger Burke, Planning Co-ordinator
- June Chrtisy, Senior Planner